




UPDATE  n  South Orangetown Central School District Newsletter  n  Fall 2018

Cottage Lane Elementary School students in three third-grade classes 
have become virtual classmates with students at The American School  
of Barcelona, as part of a 10-week program. Students are exploring 
cultural and curricular topics together through video exchanges, written 
messages and live chat sessions via Padlet, a collaboration app.  
As the program progresses, CLE students and their ASB partners will 
share a problem they see in their community, brainstorm solutions and, 
ultimately, co-present their project via Skype. Above, students watch a 
video message sent by their ASB partner with teacher Claire Eckert.

“We are constantly looking for new ways to innovate which enhance student success and our school 
culture,” says Superintendent of Schools Dr. Robert Pritchard. Here are just a few examples of exciting 
new learning experiences in our schools:

Beth Apicella and Kerry Cassetti’s second-graders recently learned 
about plants, planting and sustainability by observing pumpkin and 
squash sprouts in William O. Schaefer Elementary School’s new 
outdoor classroom! Over the summer, our Facilities Department 
completed construction and installed furniture purchased through a 
Spring 2017 $25,000 donation made by SOCES PTA. Classes now 
have a dedicated space for students to observe, explore, listen and 
learn hands-on across all content areas. 

South Orangetown Middle School Technology Teacher Louis Chugranis  
and members of the SOMS Gardening Club relocated plantings to the 
school’s brand-new greenhouse last month. Administrators and teachers  
are developing opportunities to utilize this new resource to expand 
outdoor learning opportunities for students.

Chalet Suisse Home Improvement owner Danny Roggensinger  
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Fuels course at Tappan Zee High School on November 5. His visit was 
part of a unit developed by Alternative Fuels teacher Jim Keelty and 
Gr. 6-12 Instructional Math Coach Marisa Premus which challenges 
�V�W�X�G�H�Q�W�V���W�R���G�H�V�L�J�Q���D�Q�G���E�X�L�O�G���V�F�D�O�H���P�R�G�H�O�V���R�I���H�Q�H�U�J�\���H�I���F�L�H�Q�W�����R�I�I���W�K�H���J�U�L�G�� 
homes with guidance from local experts.

SOCSD SNAPSHOTS

This year, SOCSD rolled out its GIVE THE BUS A CHANCE campaign to help  
our K-8 students get to and from school safely. Not only are school buses the  
safest mode of transportation for students, but reducing parent drop-offs and  
pickups enable our schools to maximize instructional time and reduce busing delays.

Early results are promising: 45 more students are riding our buses daily this fall 
compared to last year! Parents, please Give the Bus a Chance. 
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❆ Get Ready for Winter! ❆

Connect with SOCSD
on social media!

Notifi cations for closings, delays and early dismissals are 
sent to staff and families via SchoolMessenger phone and 
email messages. They are also posted on the District 
homepage, Facebook and Twitter feeds and announced by 
local media outlets. 

Please be sure that your children’s schools have up-to-date 
emergency contact phone numbers and email information 
on fi le and have a family emergency plan in place in the 
event that school is delayed, canceled or dismissed early. 

17 SOCSD classrooms 
were outfi tted with new 

technology and furniture  
this summer. One-size-

fi ts-all desks were 
replaced with adjustable 

tables and seating 
which allow students to 

move freely from large 
group to small group to 

independent work.

Join Us: Winter Concerts
Our Music Department  is busy preparing student musicians for 
winter concerts at South Orangetown Middle School and Tappan 
Zee High School. Families and community members are invited to 
attend these free performances!

Classroom Redesigns Underway
Teachers across our district have been restructuring how they 
teach in order to provide students with real world, problem-based 
educational experiences that build important skills, including critical 
thinking, communication, creativity and teamwork. To support 
this work, SOCSD has invested in renovating learning spaces to 
be more responsive and student-centered.

“We’re so excited to be creating contemporary learning environments 
where our students and teachers have access to what they need 
when they need it and the fl exibility to learn and teach in a variety 
of settings,” said Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and 
Instruction Dr. Brian Culot.

Key features of redesigned classrooms:
n Chairs that are safe for elementary school students to sit in, 

frontwards or backwards

n Rocking seats and stackable rolling seats for students who 
focus better when they’re able to move while seated

n Couch-like seating that allows high school students to work
comfortably on their own

n Tables with adjustable legs allow the students to see the teacher
(and vice versa), no matter where they’re seated in the room

n Tables with erasable surfaces make brainstorming and 
collaboration visual and physical

n Enhanced storage that reduces clutter

n New wall-mounted monitors and workboards throughout the 
classroom allow instruction to happen anywhere

Picture THIS

SOMS Winter 
Concert I
December 11 @ 7pm 
SOMS Auditorium

SOMS Winter 
Concert II
December 12 @ 7pm
SOMS Auditorium 

TZHS Winter 
Concert
December 19 @ 7pm
TZHS Auditorium


